
Maywood Board of Education Special Meeting, November 29, 2017 

Maywood High School, Maywood, Nebraska 

 

The special meeting of the Maywood Board of Education is called to order at 7:00 p.m. by 

President Russ Gerlach. 

 

The Open Meetings Act is posted in the Media Center and notice of meeting was published in 

the Frontier County News and posted at the Maywood Post Office, the Community First Bank, 

the Village Market and the Maywood Public School. 

 

All Board Members were in attendance. 

 

The Board of Education, working with NRCSA representatives Robin Stevens and Cynthia Huff, 

selected the following candidates for the Superintendent interview process: 

 

1. Jason Brown 

 

2. Chris Geary 

 

3. Nicholas Mumm 

 

Board Members and interview committee members received information and instruction from 

the NRCSA representatives concerning the interview process.  Interviews will be conducted on 

Saturday, December 2, 2017 at the High School starting at 9:30 a.m. 

 

It was moved by Brett Wood and seconded by Marty to adjourn the meeting at 9:06 p.m. 

Motion Carried 6-0 

 

The next Board meeting will be a Special Board meeting to conduct the Superintendent 

candidate interviews on December 2, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. 
 


